
 
 

Are you active, reliable, responsible and able to take the initiative? Passionate about building relation-
ships with children? If you are, then you can make a big difference in the lives of Newcomer children this 
summer. Monday to Friday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
 
St. Francis of Assisi School (6614 – 129 Avenue) - July 2nd to August 2nd (female volunteers only) 
St. Gerard School (12415 – 85 Street) – July 2nd to August 9th 
 
World Links Summer Camps are for Newcomer children between the ages of 5 and 12 whose parents 
are enrolled in English language classes.  The focus is on English language acquisition and improvement 
through experiential activities offered in a social context. https://cssalberta.ca/Volunteer  
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Fees are due the first day of class! – May 7th 
 

Check your balance: 

  
 Online through Concordia’s website through https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/   

 Contact Student Accounts for your balance or to request a statement.  

 Opt out deadline for Health & Dental Benefit Plan is May 20th. For Masters and 

Environmental Health Students. New Students Only.  Opt out at Mystudentplan.ca 

 
Tuition can be paid by the following methods: 

 At the Student Accounts Office by debit, cash or cheque. 

 Through online banking, by setting Concordia University of Edmonton up as the biller and using 

your six digit student ID number as the account number 

 Credit Card payments are accepted through www.Plastiq .com (processing fees apply) Payment 

takes 5 days to be receipted on to your student account. 

 If you anticipate student loan payments, please be aware that Concordia is making remittance 

requests from your funding to pay your Spring Term Fees. Please check your online account to 

ensure your fees have been paid by student loans. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Student Accounts 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or phone 780-479-9207. 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

Grades cannot represent everything students learn during 

their post-secondary experience. Concordia University of 

Edmonton’s Co-curricular Record was developed to      

provide students with official documentation to                    

recognize their co-curricular achievements to                     

prospective employers and graduate schools. 

The Co-Curricular Record is a great opportunity for you      

to  showcase your extra-curricular activities, leadership 

abilities, professional development, and much more. 

 

For more information go to the CCR  page  

or  email ,studentlife@concordia.ab.ca 

 
Available on the APP Store and Google Play 

USE THE CUE INVOLVED APP TO TRACK AND ADD TO YOUR CO-CURRICULAR RECORD 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/student-life-learning/co-curricular-record-ccr/
mailto:studentlife@concordia.ab.ca?subject=CCR%20Question


 
 Repaying Your Student Loans 

 
Repayment is the process of returning the money you have borrowed to the 
lenders, which includes the principal amount of the loan plus interest. 

 
 
 
When does repayment begin? Repayment begins when you graduate or leave school for more 
than six months or are no longer a full-time student. 
 
6-Month Non-Repayment Period: After you leave school, a six-month non-repayment period 
starts. During this period, you are not required to make any payments but interest can accrue 
depending on your loan program. You can, however, choose to make payments during this period. 
 
 

What am I responsible for? You are responsible for repaying your loan & 
associated interest according to the terms of your loan agreement, and notifying 
your student loan provider if you: 

 Change your name, address, banking information, or phone number 

 Change from full-time to part-time studies or vice versa 

 Leave or transfer to another school 
 

 
Create an online account with your student loan lender/s! This allows you 
the flexibility to access your student loan information at your convenience and 
update your contact information. It also gives you access to important 
communications and documents.  
 

 
It is very important that when you go into repayment you make your full loan 
payment on time each month. If you don't, you could end up in default, which 
has serious consequences and your credit rating may be affected. Student loans are 
real loans—just as real as car loans or mortgages. You have to pay back your student 
loans. Tip: You can make “extra” payments towards your loan debt at any time! 
 

 

 
The National Student Loans Service Centre (NSLSC) offers an online 
Repayment Presentation which is easy to access. We highly recommend 
watching it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions? finaid@concordia.ab.ca 
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